
Maths  
We will be continuing learning about addition and 
subtraction, using different practical and written methods 
to help us.  We will be beginning to explore multiplication 
and also learning about money.  

English  
This term we will be reading the story of ‘George and the 
Dragon’ and doing lots of different writing based around it 
with the result being writing our own version of the story. 
We will also be doing some Christmas based writing  
too. 
 

Religious Education 
We will be learning about ‘Incarnation.’  We 
will be focusing on the importance of 
Christmas to Christians and will explore 
Advent and the nativity. We will also look at 
the French celebration of Epiphany. 	
  
 

PSHE  
Our unit is called ‘Celebrating difference.’ We will 
explore how stereotypes can be formed about boys 
and girls before recognising our own similarities and 
differences with our friends. We will discuss what 
bullying is and what to do about it. 

Art 
We will be sketching self portraits 
and exploring different styles 
including that of Picasso and 
pointillism.  

 
 

History 
We will be learning about the role of 
the Monarchy and creating a timeline 
of significant Kings and Queens. We 
will also be learning about castles and 
their defenses and finding out how 
castles have changed over time.   

PE 
During indoor P.E. we will be exploring 
dance and movement by dancing some 
traditional Tudor dances.  
In outdoor P.E. we will be developing 
different basic skills through multi 
skills.  

Science 

Computing   
Our unit is called ‘Creating Pictures’ We will use 
2Paint a Picture to create different styles of 
pictures based upon the style of different artists 
including Mondrian and Monet.  

 
A dragon’s 
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DT 
We will be designing and making a 
castle with moving parts. We will also 
be creating a dragon model.  

Geography 
We will be exploring locations of 
castles and learning about countries 
and capital cities, as well as using 
geographical language to describe their 
positions.  

Music 
We will be singing songs about dragons 
and discussing our likes and dislikes 
about them.  

We will be investigating the best material 
for Spike, the dragon, to use to transport 
letters to ensure they don’t get wet!! 


